Barbara Peters

I am urging you to ban scrubbers from Puget Sound. We have a duty to protect the endangered orcas
and other marine life from fossil fuel waste. We are the shepherds of nature and are responsible for
protecting the environment.

This is a unique opportunity to amend the Puget Sound Memorandum of Understanding. We must
act to protect those who are powerless to care for themselves.

thank you for considering my viewpoint. Barbara Peters, San Diego, CA



